
PRODUCTS (SE) PIPE LINE CORPORATION 

1001 Louisiana Street, Suite 1000, Houston, Texas 77002 

 
 

Oil Pipeline Filing 
Products (SE) Pipe Line Corporation 

July 14, 2022 
 
Ms. Kimberly D. Bose, Secretary 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
888 First Street NE 
Washington DC 20426 
 
Dear Secretary Bose: 
 
In accordance with the requirements of the Interstate Commerce Act and the Rules and Regulations of the 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission (“FERC”), Products (SE) Pipe Line Corporation (“PPL”).  PPL submits for 
filing the following tariff, effective August 14, 2022: 
 

 FERC No. 154.18.0, Rules and Regulations Tariff (cancels FERC No. 154.17.0) 
 
PPL is filing FERC No. 154.18.0 in order to revise its Customer Information Manual (CIM), Sections 1, 2 and 3 
effective August 14, 2022, as shown in FERC No. 154.18.0, Page 14, Note ①, and explained further below.  
All rates in FERC No. 154.18.0 are unchanged from the prior tariff. 
 
PPL is modifying Section 1 to update contact information and Sections 2 and 3 to add a full-octane, 
conventional gasoline grade for the movement from Pascagoula, MS to Kola, MS.  Also, in Section 2 PPL is 
revising its CIM to reflect the product codes associated with earlier EPA streamlining efforts. 
  
Additionally, Note ① on page 14 of FERC No. 154.18.0 are instructions on how to locate the Customer 
Information Manual on PPL's website.  The proposed version of Section  Sections 1, 2 and 3, which is included 
in this filing for easy reference, of the Customer Information Manual will be on PPL's website under the 
heading "Proposed" until effective. 
 
In accordance with 18 CFR § 343.3(a), PPL hereby requests that any protest of this filing be sent to PPL at the 
following email address: Tariff_Group@kindermorgan.com. 
 
I hereby certify that a copy of this filing has been sent by means of transmission agreed upon by the subscriber, 
to all subscribers on the PPL’s subscriber list. 
 
If there are any questions regarding this filing, please contact me at (713) 420-4687. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Bruce Reed 
Director-Tariffs and Regulatory Affairs 
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